
From: Michelle Gyorke-Takatri   
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 2:31 PM 
To: MTC-ABAG Info <info@bayareametro.gov> 
Subject: public comment - Bay Area Toll Authority 

I strongly oppose the proposed toll increases and changes to HOV policies. These measures place 
an undue financial burden on commuters, disproportionately impacting low- and middle-income 
families who rely on these routes daily. Instead of increasing tolls, I urge the Authority to explore 
alternative funding mechanisms that do not exacerbate inequality or limit access to essential 
transportation. 

Thank you for considering my input. 

 

Michelle Gyorke-Takatri 

 




